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Marlena O.P. Montague

From: R. Ray D. Somera <reneray.somera@guamcc.edu>

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 2:31 PM

To: jose.munoz@guamcc.edu

Cc: marlena.montague@guamcc.edu; christine.matson@guamcc.edu

Subject: Seeking input from the Faculty Senate

Attachments: Institutional Priorities for AY 2012-2013 .pdf

Importance: High

To Faculty Senate leaders: 

 

Please review the current Institutional and Organizational Priorities document and provide your input to me via 

a written memo on or before May 8, the last day of classes this semester. This will be for the next academic 

year, AY 2013-2014.   

 

As the Standard 1 chair, Christine Matson is also cc’d this email so she is in the loop in this conversation. 

 

Thanks, 

R. Ray D. Somera, Ph.D. 
Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Guam Community College 

PO Box 23069 GMF 

Barrigada, Guam  96921 
reneray.somera@guamcc.edu 

 


